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People with time for Children 

 
 

9th October 2019 

Dear Parents, 
 
Individual and Sibling Group Photographs 
The school photographer will be in school on the morning of Monday 14th October 2019. All children 
will have an individual photo taken. Brothers and sisters will also have a group photo taken. If you would 
like your child to be photographed with a child or children who do not attend the school or pre-school 
we have a few time slots available. Unfortunately, we cannot accommodate children currently attending 
other schools. Please contact the school office to arrange this. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
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